
 

Dear parent(s) / carer(s), 

Group 8's Final Tests have been, and are, on a swimming trip today, group 7 has been on camp, the 
preschoolers have been to the Climb, Mad Science has visited many groups again, there are also 
"regular" lessons, and now it is time for the children to go on holiday! 

 

Calendar 
May 8th Group 1-2 Start project: “We dive into the sea” 

Group 5-6 Theatre performance "The mechanic and the girl” 
May 9th Group 7-8 Children’s book author Thijs Goverde on a visit 
May 10th Group 4 Apen: Revolting Rhymes-movie at Natlab  

Group 7-8 Crea 
May 11th Group 6 Bank swallow project outdoor lesson 
May 12th Group 4 Flamingos and Pandas: Revolting Rhymes-movie at Natlab 
May 15th 7:30pm Parents’ Council at school 
May 17th Study Day: children are free this day 
May 18th and May 
19th 

Ascension Day and Friday: children are free these days 

May 26th Group 1-2 Go on a school trip to “De Hooiberg” in Bladel 
 

Culture on the St@rtbaan 
From our cultural education programme, we have regular take part activities for the children at the 
St@rtbaan. We think it is important that they are inspired and can also develop creatively and 
artistically. A few more activities are planned for the coming period: 

• The mechanic and the girl 

The performance for groups 5 and 6 will be played by ‘Wildpark’. A theatre performance with live 
music inspired by the silver-griffel-winning book: The Happy Island by M. Törnqvist. Using a Peugeot 
205 as a set piece, you will witness the quest of a brave girl in search of the island of happiness.  

• Revolting Rhymes (Roald Dahl) movie in the Natlab 

The film for groups 4 will be briefly introduced, including background information on 
the filmmaker and writer Roald Dahl. After the film, the children will engage in 
discussion and then work on making their own mini animation by tinkering, colouring 
and especially using their creativity. 

 

 



The activities below are the ones we did last term, what fun and musical talents we saw. 

• “Drum je Vrij” 

 The children of group 3 have had a good few weeks of drumming: 

 

• King is music 

The children of group 4 have been practising with different musical instruments and performed for 
the parents under the hangar last week. 

  

 
Performances attended by siblings 
Parents are regularly invited to be present at the conclusion of a project. These are usually 
performances by the children of a particular group. We have decided that it is not desirable for 
siblings to come and watch. This causes too much disturbance in the educational programme for the 
other groups.  

Payment school trip 
Next term, school trips are on the agenda. With these school trips, we organise a moment where 
children meet each other in a different environment than the school.  The school trips are not paid 
for from the parental contribution. You will soon receive a payment request for this via Parro.  



News from the Library  
Great news, from the NPO funds, the library has been expanded by more than 500 books for all 
groups.  

The Hebban Reading Challenge helps you read more books. Whether you want to read five books or 
a hundred, it doesn't matter at all. Get inspired by the Hebban Crew, the many other participants 
and readers on Hebban to discover the most fun, beautiful, funny or exciting books. Click on: 
Reading Challenge 2023 | Hebban.nl and read all the information here. 

 

Sponsors wanted Art Route  
 

Sponsoring  
Art Route 2023 

 

For our annual Art Route on July 6, we are looking for sponsors.  For a fee of € 50,- your company 
logo will be included on the flyers that will be distributed to the 850 children and parents during the 
Art Route.  

So if you are interested in a sponsorship and you have a company logo, you can sign up by sending 
an email with the logo to Femke Semeijn (femke.semeijn@salto-eindhoven.nl). 
You can transfer the fee of € 50,- to:  
 

SALTO inzake de Startbaan  
NL67 INGB 0000 8831 63 
Mentioning Sponsoring Art Route 2023 & the name of your company  

 
 

 

          

 

https://www.hebban.nl/challenge/reading-challenge-2023
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